
 

  Community Notice - Shire Email Outage 
 

9th February 2021 

 

The Shire has experienced a computer server outage that has affected our ability to receive and send 
emails. 
 
We have obtained a new replacement server from Singapore which is expected on Friday’s freighter. 
The Shire expects to have all our systems including emails operational from Monday 22nd February. 
 
All contact with the Shire in the interim should be in person or by: 
Phone (08) 91648300 
Fax (08) 91648304 
Post - PO Box 863, Christmas Island, WA 6798 
 
The Shire’s web page at www.shire.gov.cx will continue to have available all updated Public and 
Community Notices and each edition of the Islander. Documents that are usually emailed to staff need 
to be given on a USB if able. 
 
The Shire apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the community for their support and 
understanding. 
 

 

David Price 

Chief Executive Officer 
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